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 Matters for Information  

 
15. DEVELOPMENT APPLICATIONS 
 
 The Development Management Panel has considered ten 

applications for planning permission. Of these, six have been 
approved, two refused and two deferred. One of the items has been 
deferred to allow further work to be undertaken on the potential 
implications of the application and engagement with interested parties 
to take place and the other deferment is to allow the applicant to 
continue discussions with planning officers ultimately to ensure 
accurate drawings are submitted to the Planning Department that 
reflect the true situation on site and, once accurate drawings have 
been provided to officers and provided officers are satisfied with all 
aspects of the development, final determination of the application has 
been delegated to the Planning Service Manager. One of the 
decisions to grant planning permission was contrary to the Officer’s 
recommendation. 

 

 Other Matter of Interest  

 
 
16. APPEAL DECISIONS 
 
 The Development Management Panel has been acquainted with 

recent decisions by the Planning Inspectorate. Two appeals recently 
have been heard, two of which have been allowed. 
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